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Okanagan Indian Band Business Park Phase 1 Infrastructure Development – Public Comments Invited
[January 10, 2020] – Indigenous Services Canada must determine whether the proposed Okanagan Indian Band Business Park Phase 1 Infrastructure Development, located in Duck Lake IR7 is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects. To help inform this determination, Indigenous Services Canada is inviting comments from the public respecting that determination.
Written comments must be submitted by February 10, 2020 to:
Lee-Ann Hamilton
Senior Environmental Specialist
Indigenous Services Canada
Vancouver, BC
Lee-Ann.Hamilton@Canada.ca
The Proposed Project
Phase 1 of the Business Park infrastructure development to support future commercial and light industrial uses.  Infrastructure development includes installation of servicing, earthworks and grading, and the construction and improvement of roads to support Phase 1 (Parcels 1, 2, 3, 4, and 5). 


